Gisela Hallermann
5202 Greenbriar
Corpus Christi, Texas 78413
(512) 991-7627

January 6, 1986

Dr. Hector Garcia MD
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr, Garcia

You were very considerate to contact Congressman Solomon
Ortiz and Senator Lloyd Bentsen's Office to recommend our
son Henning for a summer occupation in Washington D.C.
Henning and certainly Franz and I have appreciated your
effort very much, since we know, how far reaching your in-
fluence is. Henning was truly impressed to See how easy
you had access to the most important offices.

Thank you again for your kindness and helpfulness, I hope
we have not imposed too much on you.

Truly Yours'




